
 

STAFF REPORT 

4/22/2020 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Gabor Pakozdi, P.E., City Engineer 

SUBJECT: Standard Drainage System Installation and Service Agreement by and between 

the City of Coachella and Coachella Valley Water District (CVWD) for the 

Avenue 50 Storm Drain Project, SD-02. 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Authorize the City Manager to execute on behalf of the City Council of the City of Coachella, a 

Standard Drainage System Installation and Service Agreement by and between the City of 

Coachella and CVWD for the Avenue 50 Storm Drain Project, City Project SD-02. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

On November 14, 2018 the City executed a professional service agreement with NV5 to provide 

engineering services for the Avenue 50 Storm Drain Project, SD-02. NV5 has been working on 

the construction documents to install a storm drain connection from the existing retention pond at 

the southwest corner of Avenue 50 and Peter Rabbit Lane, to an existing CVWD drain line along 

the north side of Avenue 50. 

 

Design plans for the Avenue 50 Storm Drain project are complete and have been reviewed and 

approved by CVWD. Plans may be released to City upon receipt of executed standard drainage 

system installation and service agreement. Staff recommends that the City Council Approve 

execution of agreement. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

The authorization of this standard drainage system installation and service agreement will have 

no fiscal impact to the City of Coachella. 

 

 


